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October 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
  

Year 7-9 Theatre Trip to “Dear England”  
Oxford New Theatre 

Wednesday 28 January 2026  
  

We are gauging interest in the viability of arranging for 45 students to see “Dear England” at New Theatre in Oxford 
on Wednesday 28 January 2025 at 2.30pm.   
 
Based on Gareth Southgate's revolutionary tenure as the manager of the England men's football team, Dear England 
examines the pressure, hopes, and anxieties surrounding the team and the nation. 
  
The group will leave school at approximately 1.00pm and return for approximately 6.30pm. Your child will need to 
bring a packed lunch.   
  
The cost for this trip is £37.50 per student. 
  
Due to the limited number of tickets, the places will be allocated on a random basis. Any student who fails to pay for 
their ticket by the deadline for payment will lose their place on the trip.  
  
PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY MONEY NOW AS PAYMENT WILL BE MADE THROUGH YOUR PARENTPAY ACCOUNT. YOU 
WILL BE NOTIFIED WHEN TO DO THIS. PLEASE ENSURE YOU ARE REGISTERED WITH PARENTPAY AND YOUR DETAILS 
ARE UP TO DATE.  
Voluntary contributions will be sought from parents in support of activities for which the school has to pay. However, 
there is no legal obligation on parents to contribute and children will be treated the same whether or not parents 
are able, or choose not to contribute. However, if not enough contributions are made, the activity may have to be 
cancelled.  
  
Financial assistance is available if you are in financial hardship and by special arrangement with the school.    
  
If you would like to put your child’s name forward for a place on the trip, please complete the form before 9am 
Friday 10 October https://forms.office.com/e/xtNHxTd1jU  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
Mr C Maline 

  
  

https://forms.office.com/e/xtNHxTd1jU

